@ BELLSOUTH

BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

Carrier Notification

SN91082646
Date: October 11, 2001
To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECS)

Subject: CLECs — BellSouth® 256 Digital Subscriber Line (DSL) Service available in
Kentucky

This is to advise that the BellSouth 256 DSL Service is being offered only in the State of
Kentucky in response to a Kentucky Public Service Commission (PSC) Order released on

June 29, 2001, in the matter of KY-PSC Case No. 2001-045. Effective November 9, 2001, as
detailed in the BellSouth Private Line Services Tariff, Section B7.12, BellSouth 256 DSL Service
will be made available for the transport of data-only communications and will provide a point-to-
point private line channel between two customer-designated locations through a common
Serving Wire Center (SWC) or through a remote SWC, using a BellSouth 256 DSL Service
interoffice channel.

The following restrictions apply:

e Month-to-Month only.

* Not a candidate for channelization.

e Multipoint service is not available

»  Suspension of Service is not allowed.

* Service inquiries are necessary to determine service availability.
* No additional services can be provisioned on the 256 DSL circuit.

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative with any questions.
Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley — Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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